
Dear Committee Members, 

I am writing to you to express my support for HB 2927. Having already passed in 12 states, I 

hope Oregon will add our state to the list. It’s apparent to me that the current system is so out of 

sync with contemporary life and politics, and especially, the need of Oregonians to feel that their 

votes count. The National Popular Vote Compact is an easy solution that will help citizens regain 

faith in the political system by having a transparent Presidential election.  Please vote “yes” on 

HB 2927. 

 

Don Carlson 

Portland, OR 

 


